RESOURCE FAIR INVITATION

We are thrilled to invite you to the 39th annual SPIN Conference, taking place on Saturday, March 22, 2025, at the beautiful Hawaii Convention Center—and this year, we’re bringing the magic!
Our conference title is "Magical World of SPIN," so prepare for a day filled with wonder, inspiration, and a touch of enchantment. Get ready for engaging sessions, captivating discussions, and a magical resource fair! Don’t miss out on what promises to be an unforgettable experience. We can’t wait to see you there!  
We hope you will consider having an information display table for our in-person Resource Fair “Enchanting Hall of Resources” at the conference in March.  The resource fair is one of the most anticipated parts of the conference by both parents and professionals alike.  Last year, we had over 60 displays covering a full array of services, supports and organizations that support children, youth and young adults with disabilities and their families.  Our evaluations always list the resource room in the top three favorite things about the SPIN Conference, and we are delighted to be able to offer it again this year!  
  
I am including our Save the Date flyer and resource fair registration form for your organization. The resource fair will be open to the public from 8:30 am to 2:30 pm, and we are including dedicated times to visit the resource fair in the conference program.  The $40 display fee includes one table (2.5’x6’) and 2 chairs (unless you request additional chairs) with morning coffee, tea and pastries.  You are welcome to bring your own table cloth, and promotional/give-away items for attendees.  Please let us know if you need access to an electrical outlet.  We do have a limit of 2 tables per organization, to allow for as many resources as possible to attend. Parents really appreciated the extended time for them to visit the exhibitors, so we hope you will commit to staying till the end. 
 
We welcome you and anyone from your organization to join us as conference attendees too.  The full day conference fee is $50 for professionals.  If any of your staff is a parent who has a child with a disability or a full-time student in college, we offer a reduced parent/college student rate of $25.  The conference rate includes the keynote, all live workshops, yummy buffet lunch and the ever-popular SPIN Awards. You can register for the conference on the resource fair form or fill out a separate conference  registration form. Please share the email address of anyone registering for the conference so we can make sure they get conference info emails. 
  
Please be sure to fill in the bottom portion of the resource fair form, as we will produce the Resource Fair booklet again this year.  This booklet is given to families so they can easily learn a bit about your services, how to contact you and a map to find you at the conference.  
   
We hope you will join us for our 39th SPIN Conference!  If you have any questions, comments or concerns, please feel free to contact us directly at the number/email below. 

